

We take pride in everything we do.

Boringdon Primary School is delighted to welcome you on our Reception Tours for



We take pride in everything we do.



THURSDAY 15TH OCTOBER

THURSDAY 12th NOVEMBER

THURSDAY 26th NOVEMBER



We are proud of our school and think that you will be amazed by the education and provision that we offer both you and your child.

Book a place on one of our tours by contacting the school by telephone (01752 330424) or via email (admin@boringdon.plymouth.sch.uk)



Unfortunately, due to current restrictions we can only accommodate 6 people every 15 minutes. Social guidelines will be in place, including wearing a mask, maintaining a social distance and a limit of 1 person (sorry no children) per family. A virtual tour will soon be available on the website.

We look forward to meeting you soon!